
                                    
   

 
20th November 2019 
 
Dear Parents 
 
The whole school will be going to Theatre by the Lake, Keswick on Tuesday 3rd 
December 2019 to see A Christmas Carol.  The performance is at 10.00am, so we 
will be leaving school immediately after registration and returning to school at 
approximately 1.30pm. 
 
Children will need to either bring a packed lunch & drink from home to school or 
order a packed lunch through the Lunchshop system, which will be eaten when they 
return to school.  Children can bring a small snack (e.g. cereal bar) for the bus 
journey home. 
 
The cost of this trip will be £15.00 per child to cover entry and transport costs. This 
also includes a contribution towards an ice cream for the children. 
 
If insufficient voluntary contributions are raised to fund this visit, then it will be 
cancelled. 
 
The children will need to wear full school uniform.   
 
Please complete and return the slip below and submit payment online via our 
Lunchshop system www.lunchshop.co.uk before 29th November 2019 (Upload funds 
first, then book item) If you have any problems, please ring the school office. 
 
Many thanks 
 
Mr R Bishop 
 

Theatre by the Lake, Tuesday 3rd December 2019 – A Christmas Carol  
 
Name of Child …………………………..…………………………….………… Class ………………….. 
 
I give permission for my child to take part in the visit to Theatre by the Lake on  
Tuesday 3rd December 2019 and have paid via Lunchshop  
 
 
Signed ……………………………….……………………… Relationship to child: ……………………..   
 
Print Name: ……………………………………………………………………………………………………….  

High Street, Workington, Cumbria CA14 4ES 
Tel: 01900 604565 
admin@ashfield-jun.cumbria.sch.uk 
Head Teacher: Mrs S Frost  
www.ashfieldjuniorschool.co.uk 
 

http://www.lunchshop.co.uk/

